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Fiscal Detail and Notes
According to the Department of Education, the study required in this legislation is part of the Essential Programs and 
Services model component review cycle for this year, so there will be no additional cost to the department or the 
Maine Education Policy Research Institute.  Additional cost to the department to submit the required report can be 
absorbed within existing budgeted resources.

129th MAINE LEGISLATURE

Resolve, Directing the Department of Education To Direct a Study of the Regional Adjustment for 
School Administrative Units

Fiscal Note for Bill as Engrossed with:
C "A" (H-393)

Committee: Education and Cultural Affairs

Fiscal Note

Minor cost increase - General Fund
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